
 

 

 

 

Karen Raymore, Executive Director 
Hocking Hills Tourism Association 

Opponent Testimony – Senate Bill 104 

Chair O’Brien, Vice Chair Gavarone, Ranking Member Smith, and members of the Senate Local 
Government Committee, thank you for the opportunity to testify in opposition to Senate Bill 104. 

My name is Karen Raymore, and I currently serve as Executive Director of the Hocking Hills 
Tourism Association.  
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Thank you for your attention and consideration, I am happy to answer any questions the committee 
may have at this time. 

Karen Raymore, Executive Director 
Hocking Hills Tourism Association 
13178 St. Rt. 664 S., Logan, OH 43138 
(740) 385-2750 | kraymore@explorehockinghills.com 


